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Spring Term in Class 1!

Welcome back to school and Happy New Year! 

We hope you had a lovely Christmas holiday and are ready for a busy new term at school. We have had a lovely skipping session this week which the children really enjoyed, and we start our swimming sessions at The Raich Carter Centre next Tuesday 16th January for four weeks, so we have had a flying start to the year! Our next topic is ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’ and we are making a chocolate factory role-play area. Any empty chocolate boxes, sweet jars, scales etc would be gratefully received - we will look after any donated items and return them once the topic changes. Thank you in advance! I am at the door every morning, and at 3 o’clock, so please feel comfortable about speaking to me about anything. Please keep Friday 26th January free for our Class assembly. We will be starting at 2.15 so doors will open about 2 o’clock. See you there!
Reading

Book bags will continue to be changed weekly. Please help your child return their book-bags on Wednesdays, so I can change their book and give out homework on Fridays.
Spellings
Spellings will be given out on Friday in the book bags, for children to practise ready for a test the following Friday. The sounds/words will be taken from the list of Common Exception Words that Year 2 children need to be familiar with by the end of the year.
Homework

The children are continuing to use their homework journal this term, and have a new choices grid in their book. Following feedback from parents, the ‘wildcards’ and other choices will remain, but we will also regularly send home a piece of differentiated maths homework. 
PE

Our PE lessons will continue to be on Tuesday afternoons. Please send your child’s PE kit back into school in a named bag if you took it home to wash before the holidays.
French
This term Ms Ridley will again be taking the children for French on Wednesday afternoons.
Music

Mrs Boyd will take the children for Music on a Friday afternoon.
Juice money
If you would like to contribute 50p per week for juice, we would be very grateful. This is a voluntary contribution.
We are looking forward to another fun, busy term in Year 2!
Very best wishes

Mrs Johnston

and 

Mrs Hughes.
